

As you may know, the Cedar Hill Clubhouse experienced a serious flood in January, and will remain closed for most of the 2020 golfing season. Saanich is working on a plan to provide mobile food and beverage service options, hopefully by the beginning of April.

As a result of this setback, our planning process for the Cedar Hill Open had to go on hold for a bit.

**The Cedar Golf Club expects to make a decision by March 15:** whether or not we can offer the CHO in 2020, and if so, whether to reduce the entry fee for this year only.

Stay tuned!